
                                                
                                                   

                                              NOTICE OF CANCELLATION OF TENDER 

                                                CONTRACT NO: UGU-05-1559-2020 

APPOINTMENT OF PANEL OF SERVICE PROVIDERS TO SUPPLY AND FIT NEW TYRES AND BATTERIES 

TO MUNICIPAL VEHICLES IN THE SOUTHERN WESTERN (UMUZIWABANTU AREA), SOUTHERN (RAY 

NKONYENI AREA) AND NORTHERN (UMDONI AREA) FOR A PERIOD OF THIRTY-SIX MONTHS. 

With reference the above-mentioned tenders as advertised in the SC Herald on Friday,19 

February 2021. Notice is hereby given that the above-mentioned tender has been Cancelled. 

Ugu District Municipality apologises for the inconvenience caused.  
 
Any enquiries can be directed to Patrick Mzele on 039 688 3352 or email patrick.mzele@ugu.gov.za  
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